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This summer marked our 1st Alumni 
Family Weekend.  On the weekend of 
August 5-7, a number of our Gesher 

alum and their ‘chanichim-to-be’ came 
up and spent the weekend Israeli folk-
dancing, waterskiing and swimming, 

singing around camp fires, telling stories 
and reconnecting - with Gesher and 
with each other. 

While we were busy and very fortunate 

to have head of the Habonim Dror 

Camping Association, Chaver Steve 
Weinberg spend some time discussing 
our role in Gesher’s future and how we 

see ourselves contributing to its 
success, our alumni’s children spent 
some time in a drum circle and doing 
arts and crafts.

We also found time to brainstorm a 
few ideas for our upcoming 50th 
anniversary alumni event. 

 This November 21st, we we will have 
our first get-together to get the ball 
rolling (“...Habonim will show you how 

it’s done!”).

If you are interested in getting involved 
in organizing or being part of Gesher’s 
50th or being part of this summer’s 

Alumni family weekend, please get in 
touch with our alumni coordinator, Liat 
Papular at gesheralum@gmail.com 

Le’hitraot!

Looking Back on Our Summer
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